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MEMORIAL POLICY 
 
The SAA board of directors will make a $100 charitable donation in memory of the following:  

 Any current member of the Sask Archery Association who is serving on the Board of Directors or has 

served as an SAA Board Member in the past.  

 To the charity named by the family of the deceased.  

 Where a charity is not listed, the donation will be made to the members club or the Archery Canada 

Foundation. 

 Condolences will be sent to the family on behalf of the Board of Directors one of two ways 

o via online messaging through the funeral home  

o via posted sympathy card.  

 For SAA members outside of this policy, will be brought to the SAA Board of Directors and determined 

individually at the discretion of the sitting members of the Board.  

 

 


